Dear Industry Professional:
Maybe the frozen financial market is starting to thaw as indicated by the announcement from Wyndham of a $350 million securitization of its timeshare receivables.  The advance as reported in the press release had one $175 million @ 4.52% with a 55% advance and a second group with a 7.62% coupon and a 70% advance.  The good news continued to drive the stock upward.

For those who have been following the RCI Member class action suit, all of the pertinent information and a claim form can be found at www.weeksprogramsettlement.com or by calling 866-783-5876 toll free.

Congratulations to ARDA staff for publishing the magazine in a digital edition utilizing NXTBOOK technology.  A quick tour will have you bookmarking, forwarding, pasting notes, etc., all without use of a pen or paper.

Conference Updates:
Ragatz Associates Fractional Interest Conference is March 29-31, 2010 at The Fairmont in San Francisco. Click here for more information. 
American Resort Development Association (ARDA) Regional Meetings
November 4-6

The Fairmont, Washington, DC Annual Fall Conference

November 30

Mohegan Sun, Uncasville, CT
For details on these conferences, got to www.arda.org 

International Hotel/Motel & Restaurant Show is November 7-10 at the Jacob K. Javits Convention Center in New York City. Select this Link for details.
Fractional Homes International – CHANGE OF VENUE
For those interested in furthering their career in the fractional sales area, we would highly recommend attending Sherman Potvin’s Fractional Boot Camp to be held October 26-30 in Tampa, FL. (a change from Salt Lake City, UT).  For more information about Sherman’s organization, Click on the logo below:
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Advertise on Executive Quest Website and on this Newsletter
Is your marketing/sales budget under duress?  

Even cutting your budget this year under the harsh economic climate?

Experts recommend spreading your marketing dollars across multiple media, including on-line advertising.  A Banner similar to the one below can be yours for a nominal fee:



I recently read an article in Hotel Business that quoted Jim Alderman, Vice President of Business Development for Wyndham Hotel Group.  He advocated “Carpe Diem” as it relates to staffing up for the future.  As we continue to climb out of the recession, I wholeheartedly agree with Jim.  The smart folks are adding now to their executive management team while the excellent people are still available.

If you want to be poised for rapid growth in the future NOW is the time for action.  Great teams are built in the off season.  I have never in my 30 years in business seen so many stars available in the marketing place.  So “Carpe Diem” by contacting us to find the best of the best for you now.
Remember, when you are looking for talented people in the timeshare business and the very best of the best, contact:
Keith Trowbridge  
  or

Jim Perkins


Executive Quest, Inc.
keith@execq.com


jim@execq.com 

www.execq.com

